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Alumni Spotlight: Maggie Kearnan '10
 

Maggie Kearnan's original play,
Idawalley, recently kicked off the Boston
College Theatre Department's lineup of
productions for the spring semester.

The play is inspired by the life of female
lighthouse keeper Idawalley Lewis of
Newport, Rhode Island. Kearnan’s play
follows the life of Lewis and her family
on Lime Rock: maintaining the
lighthouse while facing ghosts from their
past, as well as the changing times and
what they portend.

 
Alumni Spotlight: Abby O'Donnell Husselbee '12

 
The Climate Club hosted guest speaker Abby O'Donnell Husselbee. Abby
shared her path from AC to her current position at the Harvard Law
School Environmental & Energy Law Program. She described how her
legal research supports those striving to improve environmental issues.
She also gave suggestions for student projects both in school and locally.
Our students asked great questions after the presentation. We look
forward to Abby visiting our club again this spring!

If you would also like to work with the Climate Club for environmental
topics, community projects, and/or video production, please contact
JoAnn Passeri at jpasseri@achs.net. Thank you again, Abby!

mailto:jpasseri@achs.net


 
Cougars...We Need Your Help!

 
Arlington Catholic’s faculty is currently engaged in a self-study in
preparation for the New England Association of Schools and College’s
decennial accreditation visit, scheduled for April 7-10, 2024. In order to
obtain a broad and representative pool of feedback for analysis, we are
requesting, from various members of our school community (teachers,
parents, students, and alumni), the completion of a survey.

As a graduate of AC, your input and perspective is most important to the
accreditation process. We encourage you to complete the survey, which
will take approximately 15 minutes. Please note, the closing date for
submittal is Monday February 27. Please contact John Balliro
at jballiro@achs.net or Edward Rosa at erosa@achs.net with any
questions.

Thank you in advance for your anticipated participation and feedback!

Complete the Alumni Survey

 
Campus Happenings

 
Career Day 2023

Our second annual Career Day was a success! Thank you to our awesome
Guidance Department for putting this day together. A special thank you
to the following Alumni who volunteered their time to come and speak

mailto:jballiro@achs.net
mailto:erosa@achs.net
https://surveys.neasc.org/s3/NEASC-CIS-Alumni-Survey-2024S?ID=2


with our students: Ryan Kozul '06, Laura McCarthy Smith '96, Spencer
Burton '17, Denise Spellman Butler '99, Tara Lally Burgess '02, Lindsey
Aleo O'Brien '02, Matthew Smith '19

 
Dan Shine - Coach of the Year

ACHS's own Dan Shine has been awarded
as "Coach of the Year" for Boys Ice Hockey
by the NFHS Coaches Association!

CLICK HERE to read the full article!

 
Reunions

 
Class of 1973 - 50th Reunion: Please contact Mark Fallon at
markfallon77@gmail.com or Larry Cronin at wx901@aol.com if you are
interested in helping to plan this reunion.

Class of 1982 - 40th Reunion

https://www.nfhs.org/articles/2021-22-national-coaches-of-the-year-selected-by-nfhs-coaches-association/


Date: Saturday, March 18
Time: 7:00pm
Location: Menotomy Grill & Tavern, 25 Massachusetts Ave, Arlington,
MA, 02474
Important Information: Snacks and Cash Bar
Contact: Lisa D'Allesandro Demont at lisademont@comcast.net

Class of 1997 - 25th Reunion: Please contact Julie Foss at
julieannfoss@gmail.com if you are interested in helping to plan this
reunion.

Class of 1998 - 25th Reunion: Please contact Marielena Tecce at
Mpt0925@yahoo.com or Jackie Salvucci at SalvucciJ@gmail.com if you
are interested in helping to plan this reunion.

Reunions are held every 5 years so if your graduation year ends in
‘8 or ‘3 your reunion year is 2023. If you are actively planning or
interested in planning a class reunion that is not listed above, please
contact our Alumni Relations Ambassador, Sister Barbara McHugh, for
more information on how we can assist you!

 
Class Agents ​

 
We are in need of Class Agents for the following classes: 1965, 1966,

1968, 1973, 1976, 1981, 1986, 1991, 1993, 1994, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2012,
2021, 2022.

Click below if you are interested! ​

Become a Class Agent

 
Class Notes & In Memoriam

 
Submit your class note for the next edition of Fidelitas!

This is a great chance to let your fellow alumni know what is happening
in your life. Whether you’ve just hit a major life milestone, recently

traveled somewhere new, or began a new business venture, we want to
hear about it!

Click below to submit a class note today!

Submit a Class Note

In Memoriam

If you are aware of a graduate of Saint Agnes School or Arlington

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZ3rUyj1V5JfAiYRMiaWYNHWKekg0-5CXsidgku2lOUtXfWw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAcgKv559-Y9AIyD-2x3UtasEdfWIX3fWT5KVVrpN5bdjnLQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


Catholic High School who has passed away, we would be most grateful if
you would kindly email Sister Barbara McHugh at sbarbara@achs.net.

Update Contact Information Visit Our Website
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